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Precision FM has announced the appointment of Peter Hutchinson as its new Business Development
Manager. 

With over a decade of experience in customer service and business development, Peter will help Precision
FM expand its reach into new business sectors while continuing to support the business to deliver
exceptional FM services to existing clients.

Peter will be responsible for expanding the company’s relationships with existing clients, seeking new
contracts and work opportunities, and driving growth across the business. His extensive business
development and customer service background will enable him to build strong relationships with clients
and stakeholders while leveraging Precision FM’s proven track record of delivering high-quality facilities
management services.

“I am excited to be joining the talented team at Precision FM,” said Peter Hutchinson. “The company has a
strong reputation for excellence in facilities management, and I am eager to help drive business growth
working with both Precision FM’s current customer base and identify new opportunities and deliver
solutions that exceed their expectations.”

Established in 2012, Precision FM offers a total facilities management (FM) service spanning the entire
building and property management environment.  Multi-award winning, and with nationwide coverage, the
company’s experience in delivering FM services to many different sectors, from commercial maintenance,
defence facilities, public sector services and beyond, is second to none.

Commenting on Peter’s appointment, Brij Thankey, CEO at Precision FM said: “We are pleased to welcome
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Peter to the Precision FM team. Peter’s extensive experience in delivering value for customers will be
instrumental in helping to deliver the high service standards for which Precision FM is known.

“His appointment will allow us to drive focus into securing new customers within the sectors where we can
readily demonstrate our extensive experience, while also enable us to expand into other industry sectors
to offer our innovative, value driven FM services.”

Precision FM continues to enjoy strong company growth which Brij believes is down to the company’s total
customer focus approach coupled with a corporate culture where both staff and its customer base can
thrive.

Brij continues: “We have a clear roadmap for success, driven by our commitment to be an ethical FM
provider, offering innovative FM solutions, and pioneering the latest technology to bring real cost-savings
to all our customers. As a business we place a great deal of emphasis on delivering a first-class service,
delivered by a team of passionate, committed people.”

For further details about Precision FM and their services, go to www.precisionfm.co.uk, email
info@precisionfm.co.uk or telephone 0116 366 6508.
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